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For more information, call us at +65 6324 9029 or visit www.iia.org.sg.

Dear Member,

As a valued member of our internal audit community, we are excited to extend a personal invitation to you for

an exclusive Networking Night on Thursday, 25 May 2023. This event is being organised in conjunction with

the International Internal Audit Awareness Month in May, and we would be delighted to have you join us.

You will have the opportunity to learn about the latest developments in the internal audit profession, including

proposed changes to the Global Internal Audit Standards. You will also have the chance to connect with our

Board Members and other new members from various sectors and industries, fostering professional

relationships and expanding your knowledge.

We highly encourage you to RSVP early, as spaces are limited, and we want to make sure that you have the

chance to connect and engage with your peers in the internal audit community

Thank you for being a part of our community, and we hope to see you at the Networking Night.

Exclusive Invitation To You

Yours sincerely,

Richard Dyason

Executive Director

The Institute of Internal Auditors Singapore
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